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Date:25-05-2019 

 

Notice 
 

It is hereby notified that all the students  of  science of  2nd, 4th  

semester and 3rd year Honours and general  are asked to attend the 

“COLLEGE LEVEL SEMINAR ” organized by Department of 

Computer Science  in collaboration with Department of Mathematics  

positively in the seminar Hall  on  25.05.2019 at 10.30 a.m. 

 

          

 

Sd/-   Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
           Teacher-in-Charge 

 

                                                                                      

  

 


